ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF SPEECH AND HEARING
SH/PDC/2014-15                                                                                                              18.09.14

Sub: Selling of AIISH publications to the Department of Public Libraries-reg.
Ref: Announcement by the Dept. of Public Libraries, Govt. of  Karnataka in Star of Mysore daily dated 11.09.14
Submitted to the Director.
With reference to the above, this is to bring your kind attention that as per the announcement published in the Star of Mysore Daily, the Department of Public Libraries, Govt. of  Karnataka is procuring only the books with their first edition published between January and August this year. Our Institute did not publish any such books during the said period. The information obtained from the Stores Section in this regard is enclosed herewith. 
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